
 

 

 
Welcome March! So glad that you are here to 
herald in the Springtime.  Spring, a time of 
refreshing and renewal. What a wonderful 
opportunity  to give your loved one or friend a 
reawakening of their relationship with our Lord. 
Please consider sponsoring for the Spring 
weekend.  We still have lots of openings.  Pray 
and then respond to His promptings.  
 
DeColores from Terry and Rossie Tullis 
Pre Weekend Couple 

Upcoming Weekends 

SPRING 

Men's #52   

April 9-12, 2015  

Marty McClamma, Rector 

  

Women's #52 

April 23-26, 2015 

Ginny Sapp, Rector 

  

  

FALL 

Men's #53 

October 8-11, 2015 

John Blackwell, Rector 

  

Womens’s #53 

October 22-25, 2015 

Cathy Corredor, Rector 
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Hello Friends and family of NFTD, 

We have an awesome opportunity this 
month.  We, as a community, have the honor 
of hosting the upcoming International Secre-
tariat meeting. The meeting will be held 

March 13
th
 through the 15

th
 at Freedom First Assembly of God, located at 

2801 Thomasville Rd. in Tallahassee, Florida (the same location as our 
send-offs). We are looking forward to this opportunity and hope that every-
one will join us. The theme that we have chosen for this International Meet-
ing is Unity and Fellowship. The scripture is Psalms 133:1, “Behold, 
how good and how pleasant it is for brethren to dwell together in uni-
ty!” The reason behind this theme and scripture is simple.  One of the 
wondrous things about Tres Dias, that we all enjoy, is the unity and fellow-
ship. We all come from different churches, denominations, back grounds, 
and walks of life, yet we are able to put all these differences aside and uni-
fy as one body to focus on one goal. That goal is to build Christian Leaders 
in our homes, churches, work places, schools, and our social gathering 
places. We do this all to further God’s kingdom. The open portion of the 
International Secretariat meeting starts March 13

th
 at 2:30 p.m. We are 

asking that anyone who can attend, please plan to do so. Also, if you are 
planning on attending, please pre-register so that we can get an accurate 
count of how many people will be attending. This helps us to know how 
much food to prepare as well as other items. So come enjoy a fun filled 
time of unity and fellowship with us. If you have any questions, or would 
like to help in any way, please contact Larry Arrington by phone at (850)
358-4023 or by email at larryarrington35@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your servant hearts, 
Larry Noble And Christa Arrington  
Weekend Couple 

  

     SPONSORSHIP 

  DON’T FORGET 
     TO PRAY!  
 
Upcoming Weekends 
Rectors & Team 
Candidates 
  

CHILD CARE PROVIDED BY RESERVATION 

Go to www.nftd. to sign up or email Carrie 
Pafford at cpafford79@yahoo.com  

 

 
March Sequela 

        March 14, 2015  
       Freedom Church 
             6:00 PM 

   Bring a Covered Dish to Share 

mailto:larryarrington35@gmail.com

